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Tuesday 4th – Friday 7th January 2011: Week A 

 

 

 

 
Thought For The Week: 

Christmas is forever, not for just one day, 
for loving, sharing, giving, are not to put away 

like bells and lights and tinsel, in some box upon a shelf. 
The good you do for others is good you do yourself... 

A Highcliffe Year 9 student 

 

Year 10 & Year 11 Maths Module Results: Results for the Year 10 unit 1 and Year 11 module 3 resits will 

be available from January 13th. If any Year 10 students were away during unit 1 or have achieved well below 

their predicted grade there will be an opportunity to resit in March. You must bring your money back into 

Miss Hayman straight after your results have been issued. The resit date is Wednesday 9th March. Your 

maths teacher will have more details. Best of luck! Maths department. 

 

Year 11 Year Council: Meeting re: Year Book Assembly – Meeting in MA7, next door to the KS4 office – 

1.30pm sharp! Wednesday 5th January. 

 

Sixth Form Interviews – January 2011: Reminder - the deadline for Sixth Form 

applications is January 4th. The Sixth Form interviews will take place between January 

10th and 28th. You will receive a letter in the post informing you of your interview date, 

venue and time. In addition your tutor will give you an interview slip a few days before 

the interview. You will need to show this slip to your teacher in order to be given 

permission to go to your interview. Please bring your progress file and personal 

statement to the interview.  

We have received a record number of applications from external students this year and places on courses 

are going fast. If you have not yet handed your application form in, please return it to the Sixth Form 

office as soon as possible or bring it to your interview in order to secure a place on the courses of your 

choice.  

Japanese students – Our Japanese friends are coming … Would you like the 

chance to make friends with someone from a culture and country very different 

from ours? From Monday 23rd March, Highcliffe School will be welcoming 12 

students from out partner school in Hiroshima, Japan. They will be needing 12 

homes to stay in and 12 “buddies” to look after them whilst they are in school for 

about two weeks. If you would like to take advantage of this great opportunity, 

please see Mr Bryden in En1 as soon as possible. Also, look out for the letters 

coming out shortly … 



 

Craft Club starts again on Wednesday 11th January. We meet in the Library after school until 4.00pm. 

Students from all year groups are very welcome! 

 

MUSIC NOTICES 

 

Music clubs will resume next week. 
 

Singing and Instrument Lessons: A reminder to all students who have singing and instrument lessons that 

lessons start the week beginning Monday 10th January. If you have not already paid, then money needs to be 

brought in as soon as possible to avoid missing the first lesson. 

 
 

I WONDER…… Do bird nests have a design? 

 

 
 

PE NOTICES 

 
Clubs and fixtures resume next week. 


